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Comments: The public should have an opportunity to comment on actual plans that affect recreation areas they

utilize. Nothing should be approved based on vague plans that fail to specify areas affected and provide details

about proposed changes. The affects on wildlife, waterfowl and other birds as well as fish should be considered.

The loss of areas frequently used by boaters, fishermen  birders and hikers must not be overlooked. Please do

not pursue the Foothills Landscape Project # 52509.


